Cool Kidz Club
Dear Parent/Guardian

Unfortunately due to the alterations and internal construction of Brynford School this summer, we are not able to run Cool Kidz Holiday Club. 

This has been discussed under the Health & Safety of staff and children. We are sorry for any convenience. As soon as we are able to run the Holiday Club again we will let you know.
There are a number of private, wrap-around providers in our local community. Until we are able to be operational again, I hope that you will all find alternative provision.  I kindly ask that you bear with us at this time.  I thank you for your anticipated understanding and patience.  We will keep you updated.
If there any question that we can answer please contact: coolkidzclub1@outlook.com
Regards

Dawn Davies Chairperson, Cool kidz committee and Staff
Local Holiday Clubs

Halkyn Mountain Kids Club


Mrs Sian Davies


Email:halkynmountainkidsclub@gmail.com


07591239511





Ysgol Gronant


All about Kids Club


Mrs Jo Haney


Email:allaboutkidsgronant@gmail.com


07990760302





Ysgol Bro Carmel


Discover and Do


Mrs Julie Biggerdike


Email: BrocarmelDD@outlook.com


07856200377








